
            

 

Everyone is welcome to attend 

  

School Safety and Security Presentation 

Denville Board of Education and Denville 

Police Department 

 

Chief Chris Wagner and  

Superintendent of Schools Steve Forte 

 

November 26, 2018  

7:30 PM 

Denville Town Hall 

During Denville Twp BOE Meeting 

 


